
Election day is election day period!  Not election week, election month or election year!  We set up mail in balloting to allow way 
more than enough time for people to vote AHEAD of time, in some cases weeks.  

It's amazing that we used to be able to go physically vote at a polling place and have the results all happen in 1 day like it was 
originally designed to be!

The rule has been the ballot has to arrive by election day and no later, that should stay!  We really should go back to the old model 
while we are on the subject of modifying elections.

Election day is the LAST DAY to receive a ballot (either by hand or in the mail).  Changing this will cause slow downs in the results 
of an election being known until weeks after the actual election day.  This also opens the whole system to fraud and mistakes by the 
post office to potentially alter our whole election processes.  

This is too important of a constitutional right to allow to be opened up to the possibility of even more issues than it already has.

Please vote NO on this and leave the system as it is!


